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President’s Column
Dear Classified Employees:

As the new year begins, there are a few topics that the

classified employees need to be aware of and that should be

followed in the newspapers, television, and legislative website.

First is the change in the classified pay plan.  Governor Bill

Graves announced that effective February 4, 2001,  the

elimination of Pay Steps 1, 2, and 3 will occur in order to

enhance recruitment, and to reduce turnovers of new hires.  

Employees currently on these steps will automatically be

moved to Step 4, with Step 4 becoming the new entry level

step.   The details are available on the Department of

Administration, Division of Personnel 




